
Association Electronic Communication: CINC WebAxis Registration Required

Hello Homeowners,

Please note, as of January 31st, any email consents we previously had for homeowners will not transfer
over to the new system.

VERY IMPORTANT! All homeowners who want to continue receiving electronic
communication will need to register on the new CINC portal via

https://nwprop.cincwebaxis.com/

If you have not had a chance to register on the new portal yet, please do so at your earliest
convenience.

 Helpful video: WebAxis Experience: How to Register for WebAxis

 Attached is the CINC portal information sheet.

 The new portal allows homeowners access to information such as governing documents,
newsletters, budgets, meeting notices, agendas, maintenance fee accounts, policies &
procedures, forms and more!

If you have any questions about the portal, please let us know.

Kind Regards,
Northwest Property Management


